
Deferral Grant Request Letter 
To Whom It May Concern: 

Our company (GUANGDONG OPPO MOBILE TELECOMMUNICATIONS CORP., 
LTD.)requests that our products: Mobile phone;

Model: CPH2307
FCC ID: R9C-CPH2307;

needs to be postponed the upload time until on 2022/2/25, Beijing time. Advance or 

delay will have a significant impact, please help upload and issue certificates at 

the specified time, thank you! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Your sincerely 

Xiongbo 




